




From: greg right
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: South End historic commission
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 11:37:09 AM

Hello, I would like to voice my strong objection to the efforts to designate the South End as an historic
district. The detrimental  effects in my view  significantly outweigh the potential positive efforts to maintain
historic presence.  The eccletic blend of building/development in the South End is a witness to the need
to adapt and change.  Efforts to inhibit this would drive property values down .  I feel that voluntary efforts
with tax incentives or similar programs aimed at encouraging  preservation are better paths then
"commissions",  designed as gatekeepers for what is acceptable improvements.                            

Respectfully,  Greg Right
                     16 Berkeley St
                     Stamford, CT 06902

mailto:garright@yahoo.com
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov


From: Ruth Cineus
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: No Historic Commission !
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 5:05:21 PM

I am a south end property owner and I am opposed to the city’s proposed adoptions of a local historic district and its
study committee.

Thank you,

Jacqueline Mathurin

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:ruthcineus@gmail.com
mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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